Dear Friends,

Recently we have been blessed by not only your generosity but also by the experiences we are still having working
with people in our "retail-type" of ministry. Although many churches are not meeting in person currently, we are as
busy as ever meeting with people over Zoom and telephone calls. We can’t help but marvel and express our profound
gratitude to God for allowing us to continue ministering to people. Jansen remains steadily faithful with his many Zoom
meetings with China scholars from the University of California and Stanford.

A non-believer in one of Miltinnie's studies today tearfully told the other ladies that "she did not know how she
could have made it through the pandemic without the Bible study." Last Sunday friends from Montreal introduced me
to an East Coast Christian father of a 19-year-old autistic boy who had basically given up parenting his boy because of
conflicts with his wife on how to do it. After sharing a few discipline and training tips with him, he called his wife to
join the call. Since then they have written us an email every day about the amazing progress they are making.

Miltinnie has started a Bible study with her three sisters, and they say it's been the highlight of the pandemic for
them. I am working on starting two new Bible studies with two Stanford MBA's from China who have recently hit a wall
in life that they cannot deal with despite having more money than can be imagined. One has admitted that there must
be a God affer he had experienced the presence of pure evil in some personal attacks against him.

I'm still working on a book with the help of my daughter, Christie. Everyone seems to be writing something; no one
seems to have time to read anything. It will not be a loss to the program of God if I never finish. Miltinnie is becoming
a great cook, and I'm becoming a great eater. David enjoys homeschooling more than his day school although that is
about to end as school opens up again. I get my second Pfizer vaccination this Friday, and Miltinnie and David get their
second on Monday. Thank you for your support. Lee with Miliinnie and Janser
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